
C:\VNY Airport Advisory Notice 2015-20 (Taxilane B1 Washrack Closure).docx 

 

        

 
 

 

AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

  Notice # 2015-20  
 
 
Date:      Thursday, August 27, 2015  
 
Time:     12:00 p.m.         
 
Subject:  Taxilane B1 Wash-rack Closed       
 
 
 
  Dear VNY Airport Tenant, 
 
Please be advised that the aircraft wash-rack located on taxilane B1 will be closed from Thursday, August 
27, 2015 at 12:00 p.m. until Friday, August 28, 2015 at 12:00 p.m. (24 hours) to accommodate 
temporary Skycrane helicopter parking.   
 
 
NOTE: 
 For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight 
Service Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
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For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 
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